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3 May 2021 
 
 
The Director 
Portfolio Committee 7 
Parliament House 
Macquarie Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
By email:  PortfolioCommittee7@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Director 
 
Plastic Reduction Bill 
 
Please find attached Penrith City Council’s submission regarding the Plastic 
Reduction Bill. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide input and should you require further 
information please contact Resource Recovery Education Officer Jarrod 
Loobeek by email  or by telephone . 
 
Yours sincerely 

Tracy Chalk 
Waste & Resource Recovery Manager 
 








